
Week of September 26, 2022 
A weekly newsletter with news and information for  
Niagara County Community College Students 

 

Enrollment Center News: 
Guide to Online Services: 

Many student services are offered online via Banner Web.  For more information, please see the Guide to Online Services. 
Questions? Email records@niagaracc.suny.edu, call (716) 614-6250, or stop by the Enrollment Center (A-105) for assistance. 
Enrollment Center 

 
Career & Transfer Services:    
Employers and College Transfer Representatives want to engage with you! Check out our on-campus employer recruitment and college transfer 
representative schedules regularly, as they will be updated throughout the semester. Click on events to quickly add them to your calendar so you 
never miss out! Looking for a job?  Don’t forget to check our student job board for the latest employment opportunities! 
 
For networking tips, and resume assistance, make an appointment with Career and Transfer Services by calling 716-614-6232.  
On-Campus Recruitment:  An employer representative will be on campus recruiting for open positions. Stop by with your resume to network and 
get more information!   

 

 

 

 

 

Transfer Representatives:  A college transfer representative will be present to answer all of your transfer questions. Stop by for more 

information and to learn about programs and transfer process. No appointment needed!           

College Date Time Location 

Niagara University 9/26 10:30am-1pm Learning Commons 

Grand Canyon University 9/27 11am-2pm Learning Commons 

University at Buffalo 9/28 1pm-4pm Learning Commons 

SUNY Empire State College 9/29 10am-1pm Learning Commons 

Niagara University 9/30 11:30am-1pm NFCI** 

Mark your Calendars and Don’t Miss out!  
Upcoming Career Fair:  WNY College Carnival Internship & Job Fair showcasing WNY Employers and lots of opportunities!  

•       Wednesday,  September 28, 2022, 3 p.m. – 7 p.m.  
•       Seneca One | 1 Seneca Street Buffalo, NY 14203  

Shannon Stott, MBA (she/her/hers) I Career and Transfer Services  

 
Barnes & Noble Bookstore News:  
Attention: the last day to use Financial Aid in the Bookstore is Friday, September 30! After this date we can no longer perform any transactions 
using Financial Aid.  Thank you. 
Alysha Brizzell | Supervisor, Barnes & Noble NCCC Store #760 
 

College Association News: 
The Bowling Alley is back! Hours will be posted weekly - join us for some fun! Card payments only accepted at the bowling alley. Cash payments 
must see Brittany in G215. Games are $2 each and shoes are $1+tax.  
 
Dining Commons:  
Monday, 9/26 – Orange Chicken Rice Bowl 
Tuesday, 9/27 Soup and Sandwich 
Wednesday 9/28 Potato Bar 
Thursday 9/29 Meatball Sub 
Friday 9/30 Fish Sandwich Deluxe 

 

Employer Date Time Location Recruiting for 

United States Army 9/27 10am-3pm Learning Commons Army and Army Reserves 

Relvet Sales 9/28 9am-1pm Learning Commons Sales Consultants 

NY Air National Guard 9/29 10am-2pm Learning Commons Air National Guard 
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Student Life News:  

 
 
Intramurals & Recreation News:  
What’s going on: 

• Zumba on Mondays from 5-6PM in H-115. 

• Open Gym runs M-W-F 12-2PM. 

• Yahoo Fantasy Football Pick ‘Em is a season-long weekly event where players choose every NFL game each week.  Most wins at the 
end of the season will win a $100 Gift Card. 

• Night Time Open Gym is anticipated to begin in October on Wednesday’s from 7-9PM. 

• Bowling will start in November on Thursday’s from 2-4PM in the Bowling Alley. 
Matthew Oleski, Athletic Event Coordinator, Eligibility/Compliance Coordinator and Director of Intramurals & Recreation 

     

 
 

https://www.niagaracc.suny.edu/dvac/


Wellness Center News:  
What You Need to Know About Monkeypox 
Niagara County Community College has been monitoring the Monkeypox situation carefully for the past several weeks, and continue to do so.  The 
risk to the NCCC community is low and though the numbers of Monkeypox have decreased, it is still important to be educated about this virus. 
 
Monkeypox is most often associated with a rash that can appear anywhere on the body including the face, feet, hands, genitals, and inside the 
mouth. Symptoms can also include fever, headaches, and inside the mouth. 
According to the CDC, human-to-human transmission of monkeypox virus occurs by direct contact with lesions or infected body fluids, or from 
exposure to respiratory secretions during prolonged face-to-face contact. A person is considered to be infectious until there is full healing of the 
rash with formation of a fresh layer of skin. This can take several weeks. Researchers are still trying to understand if the virus can spread from 
someone who has no symptoms. 
 
To decrease the risk of infection students, employees, and visitors need to wash their hands regularly for at least 20 seconds, avoid contact with 
individuals who appear to be sick, and contact their physician or the Wellness Center if they have a new or unexplained rash or other symptoms.  
These practices should be a part of our normal daily routine.  Remember:  Monkeypox is rare. In any case, prompt medical care is important for 
your well-being and to protect others no matter what the cause of your symptoms. 
For further information, feel free to contact the Wellness Center, C122, at: (716)614-6275.  Information may also be found at:  Monkeypox | 
Poxvirus | CDC.    We will continue to provide updated information as it becomes available. 

 

                                  

Stay healthy and safe!  
Cheri Yager MSN, BSN, RN, Supervisor of College Nursing Services/Wellness Center 
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If you missed an issue of the WEEKLY WOLF, visit https://www.niagaracc.suny.edu/studentlife/weeklywolf/  
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